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Financial Hardship Funding Policy 

 

Witham Hill Gymnastics Club is a non-profit organisation. We aim to keep our fees as low as 
possible so that we can maximise participation in gymnastics.  

We are conscious that sometimes financial challenges can arise, so we have developed a 
hardship fund to provide support for all those that need it. The Company will cap all the costs 
associated with membership. It will also signpost a prospective member to the relevant page of 
the company website and therefore meet HMRC’s requirement that any concessionary 
membership offered is clearly advertised.  

If you need to apply for financial support, please email Alisa Saunders, club manager at 
alisa@withamhillgymnastics.co.uk. Alisa will contact you and provide you with a Hardship Fund 
Application Form. Once this has be filled in and returned to the club, it will be put forward to our 
committee who will review all applications on a case-by-case basis. All applications will be 
treated with the strictest confidence.  

Other sources of funding include the British Gymnastics Hardship Fund or Sport England 
Grants. Links to these can be found below. 

https://www.british-gymnastics.org/articles/hardship-grants-programme-open-for-new-
applications 

https://www.sportengland.org/funding-and-campaigns/our-funding 

  

mailto:alisa@withamhillgymnastics.co.uk
https://www.british-gymnastics.org/articles/hardship-grants-programme-open-for-new-applications
https://www.british-gymnastics.org/articles/hardship-grants-programme-open-for-new-applications
https://www.sportengland.org/funding-and-campaigns/our-funding

